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instance, after General Mercer’s name the letters 
O.E. have been left out. Secondly, I fully agree 
with all you say about the old Red Patch, as you 
know, but I would not dismiss the other divisions 
quite so summarily.

Ey the way I am going down to 
Kansas City on TTovember 28th to speak to the Scots­
men of ills souri. Can you send me any good Scotch 
stories before I leave?

Please remember me kindly to Lady 
Maodonell and to your daughter.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours ever,


